
Project Update: March 2017 
 
The data collection, review and analysis is almost complete for the project and the principal 
investigator is currently in the process of completing the final report for submission to 
Rufford Foundation. 
 
However, the detailed final report will be submitted later as preparation of a manuscript is 
currently in the process as well. 
 
So far, the analysis from the report suggests that the clouded leopard is threatened by some 
levels in Royal Manas National Park due to habitat destruction and disturbance. The 
limitation of the study has been an adoption of a generalised method for threat assessment 
and so, the PI recommends the use of more sophisticated techniques in the future to assess 
threats which have been identified by the present study. 
 

 


